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Since our last update in November, we have been making great 
progress. Service relocations (underground pipes and cables) for 
the Goolma Road and Twelve Mile Road upgrade are now on track for 
completion in early 2025. 

Pre-construction minor works have started on the site access for 
the construction of temporary offices, as well as the switching 
station, substation and wind farm site facilities. 
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Ilgingery Road 
update

Upgrade work has 
started on a section 
of Ilgingery Road, 
Wuuluman.  

Tree clearing and 
pruning has been 
completed, and work 
is starting on the 
widening and upgrading 
of the existing culverts 
underneath the road. 
Ilgingery Road upgrade 
work is expected to be 
finished by the end of 
January 2025.

Twelve Mile Road upgrade

We are preparing to resurface the newly widened section of Twelve 
Mile Road and work is expected to start at the end of January 2025, 
weather and site conditions permitting. 

Images: Installing a layer of road base on Twelve Mile Road
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The team recently helped to rescue a baby 
Magpie lark (Grallina cyanoleuca), which fell 
from a tree onto the busy main road due to 
high winds. The team was able to move the baby 
bird to safety, away from the traffic.

Recent warmer weather and spring showers 
meant that a Short-Beaked Echidna 
(Tachyglossus aculeatus) and an Eastern 
Long-Necked Turtle (Chelodina longicollis) 
needed some extra help from the team to 
cross the road.

Squadron Energy and our contractors follow 
approved environmental processes and have a 
high regard for the protection of fauna. 

Environmental update

Company update
It has been a busy year for Squadron Energy. We are 100% 
Australian owned with 1.1 gigawatts (GW) of renewable 
energy in operation and 900MW under construction. 

Find out more about our progress this year in our Year in 
review and our FY2024 Sustainability Report.

Our impact to date Current status
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$350m

https://squadron-assets.spicyweb.net.au/main/PDFs/SQE-00-Year-in-Review-2024-A4-20241023-V2-WEB.pdf
https://squadron-assets.spicyweb.net.au/main/PDFs/SQE-00-Year-in-Review-2024-A4-20241023-V2-WEB.pdf
https://www.squadronenergy.com/news/squadron-energy-launches-fy2024-sustainability-report
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Contact us
Malcolm McPhan - Project Manager UWF 
Phone: 0488 820 191  

Email: uungulawind@squadronenergy.com
Web: uungulawindfarm.com.au squadronenergy.com

Uungula Wind Farm construction site and our Wellington office will be closed from Monday 23 December 
2024 and reopen on Monday 6 January 2025.

Key team members will be on site from 3 January 2025 to prepare for the re-start of work. If you have any 
issues or concerns during this period, please contact the community information line on 0488 820 191.

Wishing you a very happy and safe Christmas and New Year from all the team at Uungula Wind Farm. 

Christmas office closure

Uungula Wind Farm in the 
community

We have some exciting new community 
sponsorship events taking place in December:

• Wellington Public School’s end of year ‘boys 
shed’ trip to Sydney 

• WINS Community Centre Christmas event

If you are interested in applying for sponsorship, 
please visit  www.squadronenergy.com/
communitysponsorship.
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